NOTICE

It is officially notified to all the Student members of the Eco Club Sub
Committee, Karimpur Pannadevi College that a meeting has been arranged at
11:00 AM on 16-03-2022 (Wednesday) following the inclusion of new student
members in the Eco Club, to discuss our future and immediate plans, works
under the Sub-committee. All the ACTIVE members are requested to be present

on that particular day in the Smart Classroom.

Dated: 09.03.2022
Thanking you,
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Convenor, Eco Club
Karimpur Pannadevi College
Karimpur, Nadia

West Bengal- 741152



